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Other Recommendations:
• On September 24, and November 5, of 2015, public 

meetings were conducted at the Horton Elementary School 
to introduce the project and gather community input in 
preparation of the GDP.

• On November 19, 2015, the Martin Luther King Recreation 
Council voted (5-0-0) to recommend approval of the 
General Development Plan for the Horton Elementary 
School Joint Use Facility.
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Park and Recreation Director’s  Recommendation:

• Recommend approval of the General Development Plan 
(GDP) for the Horton Elementary School Joint Use Facility in 
the Encanto Neighborhoods Community
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